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Transcription


									[address redacted]

									14th May 1939

Dear Mr Walsh

As suggested by you I did some calling on the list of prospective members you gave me.  Mr P. Nevin Tyssen Arms gave me his subscription and is very keen.  It is rather unfortunate that Mr H. McDermot who is on buses is on late duty this week.  I was speaking to him today and he knows personally quite a few who are interested.  We agreed to let things rest until next week when he will be able to come with me and call on them.  Dr Murnane is at present in Corsica on holiday and is I believe keen on the League.  E.J. Curran will also become a member he is to come to the social on Wednesday week.  Mr Ivar Collins who is a teacher can also be counted on.  So I am beginning to think that when things get going in Hackney in about a fortnight they will not be second to Stamford Hill branch.  H. McDermot is certainly the right man in the right place and we can depend on him to do a good deal of constructive work in the next few weeks.  You will understand why I thought it better to let the calling on any more over until I hear from McDermot.

You may be able to come to the Social in Stamford Hill next Wednesday 17th when we could talk things over.

				Yours sincerely,

						D.W. McSwiney

PS  
PO for 2/6 and application form completed enclosed.  Please forward his receipt.
							DW McS


